
 

Superintendent Search 2017 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Superintendent position at the Laredo 
Independent School District.  We have compiled a list of qualifications for our next 
Superintendent and the application is now available.  Please be advised that all 
applications and supporting documents must be received by Friday, June 9, 2017 
@ 5:00 p.m. 
 

Please e-mail suptsearches@wabsa.com or call 
Valerie Durocher Herbert at (210) 979-6633 for an application packet. 

 
Requirements and Qualifications: 
  

• Cabinet level experience required 

• Superintendent certificate required 

• Superintendent experience preferred 

• Doctorate degree preferred 

• Experience in a similar sized district (25,000 students) preferred 
 
 
*Please do not contact Board Members directly.  
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